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26th March, 2021 

Discussion topic: “Some old-fashioned things like fresh air and sunshine are hard 
to beat." – Laura Ingalls Wilder 

 

 
 
 

 
 

Easter egg decorating competition 
We enjoyed looking at the eggs decorated for our competition 

this week.  Well done to all those who entered. 
Congratulations to our winners from each class: 

Class 1 – Stanley, Class 2 – Xandr, Class 3 – Jackson,   
Class 4 – Maddi and Class 5 – Emmie 

 

Covid Update 
It is alarming to consider that it is now over a year since 
coronavirus started to seriously affect our lives.   Despite 
apparent high rates local to school, thankfully we have had 
no confirmed cases since fully reopening on the 8th March. 
   
From Monday 29th March, there are some further 
relaxations to lockdown rules and these are:  

 6 people (Rule of 6) OR 2 households can meet up 
outdoors only including in private gardens, 

 Outdoor sports facilities will be allowed to reopen and 
people will be able to participate in formally 
organised outdoor sports, 

 The ‘stay at home’ rule will be modified to ‘stay local’.  
People should continue to work from home where 
they can and minimise the number of journeys they 
make where possible, avoiding travel at the busiest 
times and routes.   

 
Hopefully these rules will allow our children and families to 
enjoy further freedoms over the Easter break, play and 
meet up with others for the first time really since early 
January.   
Please continue to follow the rules and exercise patience 
in these challenging times, however difficult that may be, 
so that we can all have more to look forward to in the 
weeks and months ahead.   
 
 

Contact over the Easter period 
Should any child receive a positive test result for Covid-19 

between now and the 30th March, they should email myself as 
a matter of urgency on 

head.hangingheaton@kirkleeseducation.uk.    
In this case, I will then take advice as to whether everyone 

within that class bubble will need to self isolate. 
Between the dates of 31st March until school reopens on the 
morning of 12th April 2021, this email address and the office 
email will not be routinely monitored and any emails will not 

receive a response. 
Seesaw will not be monitored throughout the holiday period. 

PE days next term for each class will be:- 
Monday – Class 2 
Tuesday – Class 1 

Wednesday – Class 4 
Thursday – Class 3 

Friday – Class 5 
Please ensure children come in their PE uniform on their day. 
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